
 

City of McCleary 
 

Memorandum 

To: Mayor Orffer 

From: Todd Baun- Director of Public Works 

Date: August 4, 2021- For August 11th Council Meeting 

Subject: Shoreline Master Program Update Grant 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

Please review and accept the grant funding from the Department of Ecology grant for $11,200.00 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Attached is a recent grant that we received for our periodic review of our Shoreline Master Program.        


